
Important: Please make sure you have attached all signatures and pages.

ia County Extension office at (361) 575-4581 

Sincerely, 

Dr. John Beck
Scholarship Committee Chairman 
South Texas Farm & Ranch Show 

2022 Academic Scholarship
Opportunities

TO: Area High Schools & 
Area County Extension Agents 

RE: South Texas Farm & Ranch Show     IMPORTANT:  Follow all instructions

The South Texas Farm & Ranch Show will be offering the following Academic scholarships.  
One $1,750.00 scholarship in memory of Mark Scherer, four $1,500.00 scholarships in memory of 
Melvin Scherer, John Stockbauer Jr., Jock Ross, and David Dierlam, three $1,250.00 scholarships 
and six $1,250.00 opportunity scholarships to worthy students.  The requirements are as follows:  

The Academic scholarships are being offered to students who will be graduating from high 
 school in Victoria or an adjoining county and have a class ranking in the top 1/3 of their class.   
In order to receive the scholarship, the student must register for a minimum of 12 semester hours  
at an accredited college or university and be pursuing a major field of study in one of the  
agricultural sciences. 

The six $1,250.00 opportunity scholarships are offered to students who will be graduating 
from high school in Victoria or an adjoining county and have a class ranking in the top 50% of 
their high school class, and will be attending an accredited college or university or technical school.  
Their major field of study must also be in agricultural sciences. 

Funds for scholarships will be transferred to the college you selected upon proof of 
registration in July 2022. 

Please forward this information along to students that you feel might be interested.  
Completed applications must be returned to the Victoria County Extension office, 528 
Waco Circle, Victoria, TX  77904 no later than March 21, 2022.  

If submitting by US MAIL - be sure to allow time for mailing during these uncertain times. 
POSTMARK MUST BE DATED NO LATER THAN MARCH 21, 2022.

For further information, contact the Victor
or Dr. John Beck at drjohnwbeck@gmail.com. 




